
 

Bulletin: 50-20 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Jonathan Geissler,  
Application Engineer, Ceiling Exhaust Fans 

DATE:  October 19, 2020 

SUBJECT: New Grille for Model SP Fans Coming in CAPS® 4.34 
 
Greenheck is excited to announce a new and improved grille for model SP fans. This change will be 
implemented with the CAPS® 4.34 release in December. The new standard grille offers improved 
aesthetics and maintains our industry leading air and sound performance. This applies to models SP-A390 
and under, SP-B fans and SP-L fans. 
 
More information regarding the specifics of the transition period and grille selection will be communicated 
in a Sales and Marketing Bulletin mid-November.  
 
Please contact the ceiling fan team with questions via email CeilingExhaustFans@greenheck.com 
or phone 1-800-984-8713, option 1.  
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